
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Our mission is to support programs and activities with 
important impacts on the environment and urban life.     
 

The Fund for the Environment and Urban Life (“The Fund”) was established in 

2006.  Its 2008 budget is $500,000, which is now funded.   The gifting strategy is to 

focus on innovative projects that have strong potential for replication in other 

settings, or otherwise have significant impacts in the environment and urban life 

fields, and especially where the two intersect.  Another important element of the 

gifting strategy is to foster, when possible, the involvement of the business 

community with non-profit and other public purpose activities that The Fund can 

support, to leverage the impact of the available resources.  In this way, it is hoped 

that path-breaking initiatives and results can be achieved, and that broad 

communications (e.g., media efforts) about the results might be obtained.  The 

Fund also uses the unique skills of its Advisory Board Members to assist our 

grantees and help assure the best possible results.  The Fund’s website is 

www.enviro-urban.org.   
 

To supplement the existing financial resources from its founders, The Fund 

welcomes contributions from parties sharing The Fund’s vision.  The Fund is an 

IRS-approved non-operating foundation; contributions are tax-deductible. Contributions 

will be applied 100% to grants; our administrative costs have been fully funded.  
 

Send contributions to: 

The Oram Foundation for the Environment and Urban Life, Inc. 

334 East Linden Ave., Englewood, NJ 07631 
 

Checks must be made payable to “The Oram Foundation, Inc.”  Acknowledgement 

letters will be sent for your records.  Appreciated securities may also be contributed.   

Our Tax ID is 20-5264977.  Contributions of any size are greatly appreciated.   
 

Please contact The Fund’s chairman, Richard Oram at Richard@Enviro-Urban.org 

or 201-280-8444; its executive director, Stuart Baker at Stuart@Enviro-Urban.org or 

510-735-1884; or other board members (http://www.enviro-urban.org/board.html) 

for further information.    
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